
COVID-19 Relaxed 
Drivers’ Hours Rules  
- are you compliant?



Backhouse Jones are offering a service for 
operators working under the relaxed EU 
and GB Drivers’ Hours Rules during this 
extraordinary time.

backhousejones.co.uk

Operators are providing an important service but may not be aware of the additional compliance 
obligations. Whilst the relaxation is a welcome relief, it is important that operators ensure that the 
relaxed rules are being complied with.

Operators may experience the following 
challenges: 

In order to take advantage of this product, we will require access to your raw digital data. This product does not take the 
place of your current analysis. It re-analyses your raw data to look at compliance with the relaxed Drivers’ Hours Rules.

Contact our regulatory team: regulatory@backhouses.co.uk  
or on 01254 828 300. 

•	 Difficulty with software packages that are not 
configured to the relaxed rules. 

•	 Wholesale infringements being reported.

•	 Reviewing each infringement to establish if the 
driver has complied and whether there are the 
required records.

•	 Complications when calculating weekly rest.

Our service offers the following:

•	 A review of your data.

•	 A comprehensive compliance report 
with recommendations. 

£200 plus VAT for one week’s 
worth of data for up to 10 drivers 
(including the associated vehicle 
unit data). An additional £200 plus 
VAT for every additional ten drivers’ 
data supplied. 


